
HB 327 -- FOSTER CARE

SPONSOR: Ingle

This bill prohibits a child placing agency contracting with the
state to provide foster care services from discriminating against a
family because of the sexual orientation or gender identity of any
family member.

This bill is similar to HB 1677 (2020) and HB 1076 (2019).


